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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:00 AM
To: 'Brenda'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase - Just Say NO

Good morning Mr. & Mrs. Weaver,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Brenda [mailto:brenda.weaver@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase - Just Say NO 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
 
Re:     FPL Rate Increase 
          Docket # 160021-E1 
 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer:  
 
Are you like the rest of the Floridian’s who have no choices when it comes to purchasing electricity for 
their homes and small businesses?  Are you sick and tired of all the corporate greed?  Will you make 
a difference in our quality of life? 
 
All you have to do is say “NO” to the rate increase requested by FPL. 
 
At a time when Floridians are still struggling to get out of the mortgage crisis, we need someone to 
stand up for us, the citizens.   
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FPL is already set to make a $1,600,000,000 (1.6 billion-dollar) profit in 2017, so the requested rate 
increase is only meant to fill their greedy pockets, not to benefit the citizens they service.   
 
We are purchasing our home (our only home) and live on a fixed income; and, honestly, can’t afford a 
rate increase.  We sincerely request you deny FPL’s request for a rate increase.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Gary & Brenda Weaver 
1068 Shepherd Ave. 
Deltona, FL  32738 




